
Club Tablet  

 

Club Tablets must only be used for the purposes of providing access to systems required to run the 

club (for example accessing the online register). 

The Tablet must not be used for any other reason (such as playing games, accessing the internet or 

for watching YouTube). 

The Club Tablet should NEVER be given to a child to use. 

Security settings in place must not be changed for any reason. 

Under no circumstances can the Tablet be used to access personal emails and the security stickers 

covering the lenses must be in place at all times. 


